
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS                06/21/2024 

 
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
 

Proposals are requested for the 
 

 Hammond/Central Sidewalk Improvements 
  

The City of Bangor, Maine, invites sealed proposals from qualified Proposers to complete 
sidewalk, curb, landscaping improvements, and all associated work at the Pickering Square, 
Bangor, ME.   
General information is available on the City’s website at the following web address: 
www.bangormaine.gov/proposals.  
 
For consideration, the attached Bid Form must be sealed in an envelope and distinctly marked:  
 

"Propsal No. P24-56 Hammond/Central Sidewalk Improvements" 
 

to be submitted at the Office of the City of Bangor Purchasing Department by 
 

2:00 PM, Wednesday, July 24, 2024. 
 

at which time all proposals will be opened and read aloud. 
 
An informational pre-bid meeting will be held at 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, June 27, 2024, at the 
project site on the corner of Hammond and Central Street, Bangor, ME.   
 
Bid security in the amount of 5% of the bid price will be required in the form of cash, a certified 
check, or a bid bond. 
 
The City reserves the right to waive any informalities in or reject any or all proposals submitted, 
or to accept any proposal considered to be the most advantageous to the City. 
 
Hardcopies may be obtained at the Engineering Department, 1 Dutton Street, Bangor, Maine 
04401, for a one hundred dollar ($50.00) charge. If plans need to be mailed, an additional fee of 
forty-five ($25.00) will be charged. 
 
 


